Attention Homeowners affected by the Wildfires

CouNTtY OF_Los ANGELES
Public Health

You're invited to attend LA County’s FREE

LAKE FIRE & BOBCAT FIRE

Rebuilding One-on-One Appointments

The Lake Fire and Bobcat Fire Rebuilding One-on-One Appointments are available for all
property owners affected by the Lake and Bobcat Fires in the unincorporated areas of
Los Angeles County. These virtual appointment sessions will help guide homeowners,

developers, and/or contractors through the permitting process for their property rebuild.

Click Here to SCHEDULE Your Virtual Meeting

LOCATION DATES

Virtual Appointments via Appointments are available every
Microsoft Teams app* Tuesday, now through October 26, 2021

in one-hour time slots, beginning at
*Microsoft Teams is a FREE app, available for 9 9

download on Google Play or Apple App store. 9 a.m. through noon.

Have questions regarding Debris Removal?

Please contact the Public Works Debris Removal Hotline at 626-979-5370. We can also
be reached at BobcatFire@pw.lacounty.gov or LakeFire@pw.lacounty.gov

For general information, please contact: Hugo Acevedo at
(626) 632-0074 or hacevedo@pw.lacounty.gov
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